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December 16, 1986

Elizabeth and Adolph Wallner
1044C Cabrillo Park Drive
Santa Ana, California 92701

Dear Dolly and Liz:

Thank you for your lovely Christmas note and the good news about your family. I
also found recently Karl's wedding fnvitation. Nelly and my divorce has slowed
communications. We wish him well and regret not responding!

Many things have happened in our 1ives and I am sorry that we have been so out
of touch. Nelly and I were divorced in 1984. You will be pleased to hear that
Nelly is happily remarried and living in St. Paul. Her address is Nelly Trocme
Hewett, 25 hwswdmgien Parkway, St. Paul, MN. (zip 551CS)

Henveo
I, too, am delightfuly {nvolved with a companion and live in a pleasant old
house just one block from where Nelly and I lived. Our daughter Heldi is get-
ting married next month and {s in Veterinary practice here in town. Katia is
gtill a cosmopolite, now an Associated Press supervisor in Seattle, and unmar-
ried. Katia and I had a lovely climb this July in the Cascades and 1t was great
to get back in the hills.

I run a large, complex Division of the School of Public Health and have many
professional satisfactions, and am also active in jazz, playing regularly with
local groups. We are about to take off on a six-month study leave to include
New Orleans, Florida, South America, South Africa, and Europe.

So 1ife has been good to us as well. It was great to hear from you and I will
certainly make an effort to contact you when I get to Southern California.

Professor and Director
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